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PROCEDURE: TEXTBOOKS COLLECTION 
 

When and Where to Collect textbooks 
 The bookshop at Helderberg High School next to the arena and re-opens on Tuesday, 6 January 2026. 
 The bookshop is open from Monday to Friday during December and January between 08:00 and 15:00. 
 
Communication during the December / January holidays 
 All emails and WhatsApp messages are attended to. 
 There might be a delay in answering phones, due to the packing processes and the pressure at the 

counter.   
 All missed calls are attended to as soon as possible. 
 
School starts 
 Registration day for new learners is on Friday, 9 January 2026 
 The school re-opens on Monday, 12 January 2026. 
 ALL learners must have ALL their books on that day. 
 No books will be issued without full payment. 
 
Be pro-active and collect in time. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


